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4th April 2022 
 

Guest information 
 
 
 
Dear guests, 
 
 
we would like to welcome you to the Best Western Premier Grand Hotel Russischer Hof Weimar. 
 
In the entire hotel, the wearing of a mouth-nose-cover is voluntarily. We kindly request our guests to 
follow the distance rule of 1.50 meters and hygiene rules. 
 
Please be assured that we run our hotel business in strict compliance with the applicable hygiene 
regulations to contain the Covid-19 pandemic. All employees have been trained in accordance with 
§4 of the Food Hygiene Regulation and §43 of the Infection Protection Act. 
 
Beyond the legal hygiene regulations, we have installed air purifiers with special filters in all public 
rooms to create a better and healthier indoor climate. All utensils at the reception desk are also 
disinfected (room keys, pens, etc.). There is a thermometer opposite the reception desk so that 
everyone can check whether their body temperature is elevated. Of course, we also rely on the 
personal responsibility of our guests!  
 
For special wishes during your stay, all staff members always have an ear. Please contact our 
reception at any time. 
 
We look forward to your visit and hope that you will enjoy the extensive culture of our city and leave 
Weimar with many positive impressions.  
 
 
 
With best regards 
 
Albert Voigts and employees 
General Manager  


